
 
As we approach Holy Week and Easter, we are hoping to draw 

together the members of the Christmas choir again, and any others 

who might like to sing. As at Christmas, we are hoping to sing some 

pieces in four parts (SATB). The plan is to sing during the Maundy 

Thursday service on 28 March at 7.30 pm and again on Easter Day at 

the 10.30am service.  

 

David Butterfield has sent an email to most of those who sang at 

Christmas. If you didn’t receive the email please contact him if you 

would like to sing again. If you didn’t sing at Christmas and would 

like to be part of the choir, please let David know. 

 

The plan is to rehearse on Monday evenings: March 18 and 25, and 

briefly before each service. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

David 

 


